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UPDATE: Nighttime Lane Closures on I-26  
 
During the first week of December crews will close westbound and eastbound lanes on I-26 between Ashley Phosphate 
and the US 78 Interchange. This work is part of the Palmetto Commerce Interchange Project. Drivers are asked to follow 
traffic control signs and reduce speed limits within the construction area. All work is weather permitting and subject to 
change.  
 

• Sunday, December 3: Eastbound 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.  
• Monday, December 4: Eastbound 6 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
• Tuesday, December 5: Eastbound and Westbound 6 p.m. to 5 a.m. 
• Wednesday, December 6: Westbound 7 p.m. to 6 a.m. 
• Thursday, December 7: Westbound 7 p.m. to 6 a.m.  
 

The Palmetto Commerce Interchange project will reduce travel times, improve access options, increase traffic 
mobility in the I-26/Ashley Phosphate Road area, and provide a more efficient commute. Construction began in 
August and substantial completion is expected in early 2026.  
 
 

----------- 
In keeping with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), those needing assistance should contact Charleston County at 

(843) 202-6917 during regular business hours. 
 

For information on Charleston County Government news and services, the public can: 
• Visit our website: www.charlestoncounty.org 
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